

Wu King Estate, Tuen Mun, N. T.

Tel: 2463 1766 Fax: 2461 6900

屯門湖景邨

敬啟者:

保良局董玉娣中學之升中資訊日

本校自 1987 年創辦以來,在校長、教師、家長和學生的支持和認同下,致力培養學生成為傑出、全面發展的人才。而 2023 / 2024 年度中一自行分配學位之申請快將開始,本校將舉行兩場升中講座(內容相同)及網上校園導覽。希望藉此讓各界人士進一步瞭解本校的辦學理念、課程特色、未來發展方向、收生要求及程序,從而選擇一所理想的中學。

現誠邀 閣下陪同 貴子弟抽空參與。

講座詳情如下:

日期: 2022年11月26日(星期六)

時間: (第一場) 下午1時30分至3時 或

(第二場)下午3時30分至5時

地點:本校禮堂

內容:(1) 簡介本校特色及發展近況

(2) 申請本校「中一自行分配學位」注意事項

(3) 學生分享校園生活點滴

(4) 答問時間

網上校園導覽: 2022 年 11 月 30 日(星期三) 至 2022 年 12 月 4 日(星期日)

請於11月1日至7日期間,到本校網頁(http://plktytc.edu.hk/)登記報名。如報名人數超出禮堂容額,名額會以抽籤形式分配。本校將透過電郵,向成功登記報名人士發放結果。

此致

貴家長



保良局董玉娣中學 張家邦校長謹啟

二零二二年十一月二日

註:辦公時間為星期一至五 (上午9時 至 下午5時),及星期六 (上午9時 至 中午12時30分)。



Wu King Estate, Tuen Mun, N. T.

Tel: 2463 1766 Fax: 2461 6900

屯門湖景邨

2nd November 2022

Dear Parents,

Invitation to TYT Information Day for Primary Six Students and Parents

Ever since the establishment in 1987, our school has been nurturing students to be outstanding all-round, thanks to the support and recognition from principals, teachers, parents and students. As the application period for Secondary 1 Discretionary Places is approaching, we cordially invite you and your child to attend our Information Day for a better understanding of our missions, aspirations, and admission requirements. Details are as follows:

Admission Talk

Date: 26th November 2022 (Saturday)

Time: 1:30-3:00 p.m. (Session 1) and 3:30-5:00 p.m. (Session 2)

(Both sessions cover the same contents.)

Venue: Our school hall

Highlights: (1) Our unique school life and development

- (2) Strategies regarding Discretionary Places Application
- (3) Sharing by our distinguished alumni
- (4) Question-and-Answer Session

Virtual Campus Tour

Available on the school website (http://plktytc.edu.hk) from 30th November 2022 (Wednesday) to 4th December 2022 (Sunday)

To register for our admission talk, visit our school website (http://plktytc.edu.hk) from 1st to 7th November 2022. If the number of registrations exceeds our hall capacity, seats are to be allocated by lot and seat confirmation is to be sent to you via email.

We sincerely welcome you to attend our event. Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. Tsang of our office at 24631766. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Cheung Ka Pong

Principal

Po Leung Kuk Tang Yuk Tien College